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Permission Letter
Dear Parents,
In order to help the school run smoothly, we are currently updating our permission file for all children. Permission is asked of parents and guardians regarding the following issues. Some of these issues happen on a regular basis and others less often – regardless of this we still need your permission. Please complete and return the reply slip to school.
Yours sincerely
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John McDonald
Headteacher

(-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Permission Reply Slip
(Please tick to give permission)
Name of child: _________________________
Class: __________________

Signed: ______________________


Date: __________________

(Parent / Guardian)

Relationship to Child: _____________________

Internet Access (





Consent for Emergency Services (


Internal Photograph Student (
  


External Photograph Student ( 
Name and photograph in school newsletter (

Swimming/wear goggles (Year 3-Y6) (
Sex Education (





Watch an appropriate DVD (  

School Walk/Visit (  




Taken to Church (
Wear a plaster (

Tasting different foods (
My child has food allergies, if yes please state ___________________________________
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helping children and young people to succeed
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The Diocese of Shrewsbury is a registered charity.  Charity No 234025
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